
 

A CAR ACCIDENT NEARLY KILLED A PEDESTRIAN
Monday, 4 April 2022

The cameras of the municipal video surveillance have captured an extremely dangerous road accident on the
boulevard "Democracy". Coincidentally, there were no casualties. The most vulnerable in the whole situation is
the pedestrian on the sidewalk. Fortunately, there is only damage to the infrastructure, which the Municipality
will repair.
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